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December 18, 19L5.

Dear Chester:

Thank you for your letter of Dacember
1l; enclosing a statement by the Resouroh Commit-
tee of the CED, entitled "Agrioulture In An Ex-
panding Boonomy." I shall have some time during
the holideys, I hope, to cateh up on my reading
and I am glad to have this document &t hand.

With best regards,

S8incerely yours,

Nr. Chester C. Davis, President,
Federal Reserve Bank of 8t. Louis,
8t. Louis 2, Missouri.
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